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Subject RE: Melb - Geelong Interconnection (EES Referral)

Afternoon Anthony,
 
Apologies for the delayed response.  I’m still coming to terms with the amount of email I have returned to 
after two weeks leave.
 
Barwon Water and DSE are still in the midst of discussions regarding the potential impact on the MGI of the 
proposed grassland reserve to the west of Werribee.  Until this matter is resolved, Barwon Water will not be in 
a position to lodge any planning applications or referrals, including the EES referral.  Our schedule for the 
resolution of this issue brings us to just before Christmas.  Therefore, we will not be looking to lodge the EES 
referral application until late Dec or early Jan.
 
I hope this assists with your forward planning and please call if you would like to discuss this further.
 
Best regards,
 
Ben Carter 
Project Manager | Capital Delivery | Barwon Water
61-67 Ryrie St, Geelong VIC 3220
T: (03) 5226 2464 | F: (03) 5226 2556 | M: 0417 316 390 

 

 

 

From: anthony.wansink@dpcd.vic.gov.au [mailto:anthony.wansink@dpcd.vic.gov.au] 
Sent: Wednesday, 21 October 2009 10:52 AM
To: Ben Carter
Subject: Melb - Geelong Interconnection (EES Referral)

 

Hi Ben, 

Can you provide an rough estimate on the likely timing of the EES Referral for the Melbourne - 

Geelong Interconnection project to assist us in forward work load planning. 

Thanks 

Anthony Wansink | Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 

Department of Planning & Community Development 

Level 7, 8 Nicholson Street, East Melbourne, VIC, 3002 

www.dpcd.vic.gov.au/planning/ees | www.dpcd.vic.gov.au 

T: 03 9412 4657 | F: 03 9637 8333 | E: anthony.wansink@dpcd.vic.gov.au 

Notice:
This email and any attachments may contain information that is personal, confidential,
legally privileged and/or copyright. No part of it should be reproduced, adapted or communicated 
without the prior written consent of the copyright owner. 

It is the responsibility of the recipient to check for and remove viruses.



If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by return email, delete it from your 
system and destroy any copies. You are not authorised to use, communicate or rely on the information 
contained in this email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

 

 


